
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Highlights… 

 
A more ‘normal’ week in year 6 this week.  The 

children have been working really hard on their 

maths and literacy.  We have been focussing 

on subtraction in maths and considered differ-

ent mental strategies as well as formal column 

method.  In literacy we have continued to read 

‘Holes’ and been investigating how the author 

gives us ideas about a character without writ-

ing detailed descriptions of them. 

 

As well as rugby we have been developing our 

hockey skills.  We have been practising how to 

keep the ball under control and how to make 

short accurate passes.  

It was not as easy as 

we thought! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Abigail, Freya H, Callum and Alani 

who went to Cobham Rugby Club to take part in 

a Tag Rugby festival.  They really entered into 

the spirit of the games and represented the 

school really well. 
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Star of the Week. 

This week Star of the Week goes to Cait-

lyn.  She has worked hard  and has 

shown a really mature attitude to 

her learning.  Well done Caitlyn. 

Information for Parents 
 

24th October—Half Term 

31st October—INSET Day 

4th November—Individual Photos 

9th November—Junior Citizen Trip 

 

If you have any worries or questions , please 

do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Learning Highlights 
 

This week in science we used balloons to 

measure our lung capacity.  It was inter-

esting to see the different size balloons 

we blew in one breath. 

 

Have a lovely half term! 
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